
 

November 2017  

Dear Friends,  

We are delighted that Baptist Assembly is being held at Kingsgate Conference Centre, in Peterborough 

on Saturday 12th May 2018.  Folk from local churches are already getting involved in supporting our 

National Gathering and Revd David Whitlock, Minister at Bretton Baptist Church, will be welcoming 

all the delegates in the opening celebration.  

Each year Baptist Assembly are superbly served by a number of people who volunteer to be stewards 

at the event and this year is no different.  Baptist Assembly are looking for a stewarding team of 20 – 

25 people.   Are one of these you?  Perhaps there are others in your church who would like to be 

involved?  

Stewards need to be:- 

• over 18 years of age 

• have a general level of fitness as there is a lot of standing involved. 

• be available from 8.30am until 7.30pm on Saturday 12th May  

• And need to have the support of their Minister or Church secretary to be involved in the event. 
 

In return, stewards will receive free entry into the event, refreshments throughout the day and a 
packed lunch.  
 
Anyone who is interested in serving as a Steward should email the Baptist Assembly office 
admin@baptistassembly.org.uk  with their: 
 

• Name 

• Email Address 

• Contact telephone number  

• Church Name  

• Attaching a note of support from their Minister or Church Secretary. 
 
Regards 

Tracey Vallance  
Baptist Assembly Project Lead 
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